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YTRRC Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 19 August 2020  

 

Via Zoom 

6.30pm 

 

 
Present:   Angela Dobbs, Phil McQuaid, Steve Warren, Lindsay Saunders, Guy Williams, Jo 

Henley, Graham Still, Adam Hawkins, June Moule  
 
Apologies: Lesley Nesbitt, Tim Howes, Simon Rowbottom, Graham Still,  

 

A G E N D A 
 
Minutes of last meeting 
 

• Minutes accepted as accurate. 

 
Matters Arising 
 

• None 

 
 
Chairman’s report – Steve Warren 
 
The meeting was primarily to look at club runs after they had returned on 11 August, this 
included Tuesday runs and track on Friday and any other business in relation to runs and 
COVID-19 
 

• Tuesday runs – PM noted that the groups are turning up but not taking guidelines 
seriously, club members are mingling and last night two groups went off together.  This 
will mean that if we have to track and trace, this would be all club members.  SW noted 
that the same issue happened last week at track.  In addition, last week at track some of 
the Olympiads were there at track as they had not received prior notice of the club using 
the track. 

• JH has spoken to the council regarding track to confirm they are ok with the measures 
put in place by YTRRC. 

• AH has confirmed that everyone at track on Friday was a club member. 

• Nathan has confirmed that he would be able to take training sessions at the track, it was 
agreed that the club would contribute to the cost of EA membership.  There are a number 
of members who were booked into the 3-day coaching course in March, this was of 
course cancelled due to Covid but will be rebooked when possible. 

• SW will be reminding members on Friday of social distancing rules 

• Reminders will be issued to Tuesday runners regarding social distancing guidelines, 
reminders will also be placed on Facebook and on the club website 

• Malcolm Maxted has been in touch regarding the Yeovil Hospice, a meeting has been 
arranged with the trustees to establish what is happening with the hospice 

• Nat Robins had been in touch regarding the virtual London marathon and whether she 
could wear her Yeovil vest for this, SW has confirmed that she could run in her club vest. 

• Bookings will be open soon for the next four-week track session 
 

Next committee meeting on Wednesday 2 September via Zoom. 
 


